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When somebody should go to the books stores, search foundation by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is in point of fact problematic. This is why we allow the ebook
compilations in this website. It will no question ease you to see guide the
cambridge history of medieval philosophy 2 vo as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be all best area within net connections. If you mean to download and
install the the cambridge history of medieval philosophy 2 vo, it is
unquestionably simple then, since currently we extend the link to purchase and
create bargains to download and install the cambridge history of medieval
philosophy 2 vo as a result simple!

The Cambridge History of Philosophy in Late Antiquity 2 Volume Hardback Set
Lloyd P. Gerson 2010-12-23 The Cambridge History of Philosophy in Late
Antiquity comprises over forty specially commissioned essays by experts on the
philosophy of the period 200-800 CE. Designed as a successor to The Cambridge
History of Later Greek and Early Medieval Philosophy (ed. A. H. Armstrong), it
takes into account some forty years of scholarship since the publication of
that volume. The contributors examine philosophy as it entered literature,
science and religion, and offer new and extensive assessments of philosophers
who until recently have been mostly ignored. The volume also includes a
complete digest of all philosophical works known to have been written during
this period. It will be an invaluable resource for all those interested in this
rich and still emerging field.
The Cambridge History of Medieval Philosophy Robert Pasnau 2009
Medieval Philosophy Peter Adamson 2019-09 Peter Adamson presents a lively
introduction to six hundred years of European philosophy, from the beginning of
the ninth century to the end of the fourteenth century. The medieval period is
one of the richest in the history of philosophy, yet one of the least widely
known. Adamson introduces us to some of the greatest thinkers of the Western
intellectual tradition, including Peter Abelard, Anselm of Canterbury, Thomas
Aquinas, John Duns Scotus, William of Ockham, and Roger Bacon. And the medieval
period was notable for the emergence of great women thinkers, including
Hildegard of Bingen, Marguerite Porete, and Julian of Norwich. Original ideas
and arguments were developed in every branch of philosophy during this period not just philosophy of religion and theology, but metaphysics, philosophy of
logic and language, moral and political theory, psychology, and the foundations
of mathematics and natural science.
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The Cambridge Companion to Medieval Jewish Philosophy Daniel H. Frank
2003-09-11 From the ninth to the fifteenth centuries Jewish thinkers living in
Islamic and Christian lands philosophized about Judaism. Influenced first by
Islamic theological speculation and the great philosophers of classical
antiquity, and then in the late medieval period by Christian Scholasticism,
Jewish philosophers and scientists reflected on the nature of language about
God, the scope and limits of human understanding, the eternity or createdness
of the world, prophecy and divine providence, the possibility of human freedom,
and the relationship between divine and human law. Though many viewed
philosophy as a dangerous threat, others incorporated it into their
understanding of what it is to be a Jew. This Companion presents all the major
Jewish thinkers of the period, the philosophical and non-philosophical contexts
of their thought, and the interactions between Jewish and non-Jewish
philosophers. It is a comprehensive introduction to a vital period of Jewish
intellectual history.
Encyclopedia of Medieval Philosophy Henrik Lagerlund 2010-12-07 This is the
first reference ever devoted to medieval philosophy. It covers all areas of the
field from 500-1500 including philosophers, philosophies, key terms and
concepts. It also provides analyses of particular theories plus cultural and
social contexts.
Aristotle's Ethics and Medieval Philosophy Anthony Celano 2015-12-03
Aristotle's Nicomachean Ethics had a profound influence on generations of later
philosophers, not only in the ancient era but also in the medieval period and
beyond. In this book, Anthony Celano explores how medieval authors recast
Aristotle's Ethics according to their own moral ideals. He argues that the
moral standard for the Ethics is a human one, which is based upon the ethical
tradition and the best practices of a given society. In the Middle Ages, this
human standard was replaced by one that is universally applicable, since its
foundation is eternal immutable divine law. Celano resolves the conflicting
accounts of happiness in Aristotle's Nicomachean Ethics, demonstrates the
importance of the virtue of phronesis (practical wisdom), and shows how the
medieval view of moral reasoning alters Aristotle's concept of moral wisdom.
The Cambridge History of Later Medieval Philosophy 1984
The Cambridge History of Philosophy in Late Antiquity Lloyd P. Gerson 2015
The Cambridge Companion to Medieval Ethics Thomas Williams 2018-11-30 Offers
historical and topical chapters on the whole range of medieval ethical thought
in Christian, Jewish, and Islamic philosophy.
The Cambridge History of Medieval Philosophy Robert Pasnau 2014-06-19 The
Cambridge History of Medieval Philosophy comprises over fifty specially
commissioned essays by experts on the philosophy of this period. Starting in
the late eighth century, with the renewal of learning some centuries after the
fall of the Roman Empire, a sequence of chapters takes the reader through
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developments in many and varied fields, including logic and language, natural
philosophy, ethics, metaphysics, and theology. Close attention is paid to the
context of medieval philosophy, with discussions of the rise of the
universities and developments in the cultural and linguistic spheres. A
striking feature is the continuous coverage of Islamic, Jewish, and Christian
material. There are useful biographies of the philosophers, and a comprehensive
bibliography. The volumes illuminate a rich and remarkable period in the
history of philosophy and will be the authoritative source on medieval
philosophy for the next generation of scholars and students alike.
Van Dyke Christina Van Dyke 2019-09-27 The Middle Ages saw a great flourishing
of philosophy. Now, to help students and researchers make sense of the
gargantuan--and, often, dauntingly complex--body of literature on the main
traditions of thinking that stem from the Greek heritage of late antiquity,
this new four-volume collection is the latest addition to Routledge's acclaimed
Critical Concepts in Philosophy series. Christina Van Dyke of Calvin College,
USA, and an editor of the Cambridge History of Medieval Philosophy, has
carefully assembled classic contributions, as well as more recent work, to
create a one-stop 'mini library' of the best and most influential scholarship.
With a comprehensive index and a useful synoptic introduction newly written by
the editor, Medieval Philosophy will be welcomed as an indispensable resource
for reference and research.
The Cambridge translations of medieval philosophical texts Norman Kretzmann
1988
The Cambridge History of Philosophy, 1945-2015 Kelly Becker 2019-11-21 This
landmark achievement in philosophical scholarship brings together leading
experts from the diverse traditions of Western philosophy in a common quest to
illuminate and explain the most important philosophical developments since the
Second World War. Focusing particularly (but not exclusively) on those insights
and movements that most profoundly shaped the English-speaking philosophical
world, this volume bridges the traditional divide between 'analytic' and
'Continental' philosophy while also reaching beyond it. The result is an
authoritative guide to the most important advances and transformations that
shaped philosophy during this tumultuous and fascinating period of history,
developments that continue to shape the field today. It will be of interest to
students and scholars of contemporary philosophy of all levels and will prove
indispensable for any serious philosophical collection.
Medieval Philosophy Bruce Foltz 2019-02-21 Medieval Philosophy: A Multicultural
Reader comprises a comparative, multicultural reading of the four main
traditions of the medieval period with extensive sections on Greek-Byzantine,
Latin, Jewish, and Islamic traditions. The book also includes an initial
'Predecessors' section, presenting readings (with introductions) from figures
of antiquity upon whom all four traditions have drawn. Representative readings
from each of the four great traditions are presented chronologically in four
different tracks, along with engaging and accessible introductions to the
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traditions themselves, as well as each individual thinker-all selected and
presented by noted scholars within each respective tradition. This
groundbreaking collection: -Offers readings from early thinkers that
contextualize the medieval traditions. -Presents, for the first time, extensive
readings from the Byzantine Christian tradition that has wielded an important
cultural influence from Russia and the Balkans to the Middle East and Northern
Africa. -Chooses and interprets texts that are integrally important within each
of these four traditions–living traditions that continue to shape values and
beliefs today–rather than seen from an external point of view, such as that of
a later school of philosophy. -Juxtaposes extensive readings from poetic and
mystical elements within these traditions alongside the usual, often more
analytical readings. -Features a timeline of the entire period, a map
indicating the locations associated with philosophers included in this volume,
an annotated guide to further reading on each of these traditions, and an index
of names and of subjects that appear in the volume. Given its relevance for
approaching the medieval world on its own terms, as well as for understanding
the foundations of our own world, the volume is intended not only as an
academic textbook and reference work, but as a readable and informative guide
for the general reader who wishes to understand these great philosophical and
religious traditions that continue to influence our world today-or perhaps to
simply glean the wisdom from these enduring texts. This is a culturally
inclusive title, which seeks to provide the reader with a rich, varied and
comprehensive insight into the entirety of the medieval philosophical world.
The Cambridge Companion to Medieval Philosophy A. S. McGrade 2003-08-07 The
Cambridge Companion to Medieval Philosophy, first published in 2003, takes its
readers into one of the most exciting periods in the history of philosophy. It
spans a millennium of thought extending from Augustine to Thomas Aquinas and
beyond. It includes not only the thinkers of the Latin West but also the
profound contributions of Islamic and Jewish thinkers such as Avicenna and
Maimonides. Leading specialists examine what it was like to do philosophy in
the cultures and institutions of the Middle Ages and engage all the areas in
which medieval philosophy flourished, including language and logic, the study
of God and being, natural philosophy, human nature, morality, and politics. The
discussion is supplemented with chronological charts, biographies of the major
thinkers, and a guide to the transmission and translation of medieval texts.
The volume will be invaluable for all who are interested in the philosophical
thought of this period.
Medieval Philosophy John Marenbon 2006-10-02 This new introduction replaces
Marenbon's best-selling editions Early Medieval Philosophy (1983) and Later
Medieval Philosophy (1987) to present a single authoritative and comprehensive
study of the period. It gives a lucid and engaging account of the history of
philosophy in the Middle Ages, discussing the main writers and ideas, the
social and intellectual contexts, and the important concepts used in medieval
philosophy. Medieval Philosophy gives a chronological account which: treats all
four main traditions of philosophy that stem from the Greek heritage of late
antiquity: Greek Christian philosophy, Latin philosophy, Arabic philosophy and
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Jewish philosophy provides a series of 'study' sections for close attention to
arguments and shorter 'interludes' that point to the wider questions of the
intellectual context combines philosophical analysis with historical background
includes a helpful detailed guide to further reading and an extensive
bibliography All students of medieval philosophy, medieval history, theology or
religion will find this necessary reading.
The Cambridge History of Science: Volume 2, Medieval Science David C. Lindberg
2013-10-07 This volume in the highly respected Cambridge History of Science
series is devoted to the history of science in the Middle Ages from the North
Atlantic to the Indus Valley. Medieval science was once universally dismissed
as non-existent - and sometimes it still is. This volume reveals the diversity
of goals, contexts and accomplishments in the study of nature during the Middle
Ages. Organized by topic and culture, its essays by distinguished scholars
offer the most comprehensive and up-to-date history of medieval science
currently available. Intended to provide a balanced and inclusive treatment of
the medieval world, contributors consider scientific learning and advancement
in the cultures associated with the Arabic, Greek, Latin and Hebrew languages.
Scientists, historians and other curious readers will all gain a new
appreciation for the study of nature during an era that is often misunderstood.
The Cambridge History of Medieval Philosophy Robert Pasnau 2010 'The Cambridge
History of Medieval Philosophy' comprises over 50 specially-commissioned essays
by experts on the philosophy of this period. Starting in the late 8th century,
the chapters take the reader through developments in many and varied fields,
including logic and language, natural philosophy, ethics and theology.
Philosophy in the Middle Ages Arthur Hyman 1983 Contents: Early Mediaeval
Christian Philosophy. Augustine, Boethius, John Scotus Eriugena, Anselm of
Canterbury, Peter Abailard and John of Salisbury. Islamic Philosophy. Alfarabi,
Avicenna, Algazali, Averroes. Jewish Philosophy. Saddia, Solomon Ibn Gabirol,
Moses Maimonides, Levi Ben Gerson (Gersonides), Hasdai Crescas. Latin
Philosophy in the Thirteenth Century. Bonaventure, Robert Grosseteste and Roger
Bacon, Siger of Brabant, Thomas Aquinas, the Condemnation of 1277. Latin
Philosophy in the Fourteenth Century. John Duns Scotus, William of Ockham,
Nicholas of Autrecourt, Marsilius of Padua, John Buridan. Selected
Bibliography. Index.
The Cambridge Translations of Medieval Philosophical Texts: Volume 2, Ethics
and Political Philosophy Norman Kretzmann 2001 The long-awaited second volume,
contains seventeen major texts in ethics and political thought.
Medieval Jewish Philosophical Writings Charles Manekin 2008-01-03 Medieval
Jewish intellectuals living in Muslim and Christian lands were strongly
concerned to recover what they regarded as a 'lost' Jewish philosophical
tradition. As part of this project they transmitted and produced many
philosophical and scientific works and commentaries, as well as philosophical
commentary on scripture, in Judaeo-Arabic and Hebrew, the principal literary
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languages of medieval Jewry. This volume presents translations of seven
prominent medieval Jewish rationalists: Saadia Gaon, Solomon ibn Gabirol, Moses
Maimonides, Isaac Albalag, Moses of Narbonne, Levi Gersonides, Hasdai Crescas
and Joseph Albo - including, for the first time in English, the complete
Falaquera abridgement of Gabirol's Source of Life. These works range over
topics that are both theological (e.g. the creation of the world) and
philosophical (e.g. determinism and free choice), but they are characterized by
two overarching principles: the unity of truth, and its accessibility to human
reason.
A Companion to Philosophy in the Middle Ages Jorge J. E. Gracia 2008-04-15 This
comprehensive reference volume features essays by some of the most
distinguished scholars in the field. Provides a comprehensive "who's who" guide
to medieval philosophers. Offers a refreshing mix of essays providing
historical context followed by 140 alphabetically arranged entries on
individual thinkers. Constitutes an extensively cross-referenced and indexed
source. Written by a distinguished cast of philosophers. Spans the history of
medieval philosophy from the fourth century AD to the fifteenth century.
Medieval Thought David Edward Luscombe 1997 The Middle Ages span a period of
well over a millennium: from the emperor Constantine's Christian conversion in
312 to the early sixteenth century. David Luscombe's clear and accessible
history of medieval thought steers a clear path through this long period,
beginning with the three greatest influences on medieval philosophy: Augustine,
Boethius, and Pseudo-Denis, and focusing on Abelard, Anselm, Aquinas, Ockham,
Duns Scotus, and Eckhart among others in the twelfth to fifteenth centuries.
The Instant of Change in Medieval Philosophy and Beyond 2018-08-09 The studies
collected in the present volume constitute the first attempt at tackling the
different aspects of the “problem of the instant of change”, a physical and
logical problem that was intensely debated by late medieval philosophers and
became popular again in the second half of the twentieth century.
Oxford Studies in Medieval Philosophy Robert Pasnau 2014 'Oxford Studies in
Medieval Philosophy' showcases the best new scholarly work on philosophy from
the end of antiquity into the Renaissance.
The Cambridge History of Medieval Political Thought C.350-c.1450 J. H. Burns
1988 This volume examines the history of a complex and varied body of ideas
over a period of more than a thousand years.
The Cambridge History of Later Medieval Philosophy Norman Kretzmann 1982 A
history of philosophy from 1100-1600 concentrating on the Aristotelian
tradition in the Latin Christian West. "will long remain the major guide to
later medieval philosophy and related topics. Most of the essays are exciting
and challenging, some of them truly brilliant." --Speculum
The Cambridge Translations of Medieval Philosophical Texts: Volume 1, Logic and
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the Philosophy of Language Susan Linn Sage Professor Emeritus of Philosophy
Norman Kretzmann 1988 This volume is concerned with the logic and the
philosophy of language and has a comprehensive index.
The Cambridge History of Renaissance Philosophy C. B. Schmitt 1988 This 1988
Companion offers an account of philosophical thought from the middle of the
fourteenth century to the emergence of modern philosophy.
History of Western Philosophy Bertrand Russell 2013-04-15 Now in a special gift
edition, and featuring a brand new foreword by Anthony Gottlieb, this is a
dazzlingly unique exploration of the works of significant philosophers
throughout the ages and a definitive must-have title that deserves a revered
place on every bookshelf.
The Cambridge History of Later Greek and Early Medieval Philosophy A. H.
Armstrong 1967-04 This book surveys philosophy from the neo-Platonists to St
Anselm.
The Cambridge Companion to Medieval Philosophy A. S. McGrade 2003-08-07 The
Cambridge Companion to Medieval Philosophy, first published in 2003, takes its
readers into one of the most exciting periods in the history of philosophy. It
spans a millennium of thought extending from Augustine to Thomas Aquinas and
beyond. It includes not only the thinkers of the Latin West but also the
profound contributions of Islamic and Jewish thinkers such as Avicenna and
Maimonides. Leading specialists examine what it was like to do philosophy in
the cultures and institutions of the Middle Ages and engage all the areas in
which medieval philosophy flourished, including language and logic, the study
of God and being, natural philosophy, human nature, morality, and politics. The
discussion is supplemented with chronological charts, biographies of the major
thinkers, and a guide to the transmission and translation of medieval texts.
The volume will be invaluable for all who are interested in the philosophical
thought of this period.
Oxford Studies in Medieval Philosophy Robert Pasnau 2015-08-20 Oxford Studies
in Medieval Philosophy showcases the best scholarly research in this
flourishing field. The series covers all aspects of medieval philosophy,
including the Latin, Arabic, and Hebrew traditions, and runs from the end of
antiquity into the Renaissance. It publishes new work by leading scholars in
the field, and combines historical scholarship with philosophical acuteness.
The papers will address a wide range of topics, from political philosophy to
ethics, and logic to metaphysics. OSMP is an essential resource for anyone
working in the area.
Philosophy of Mind in the Early and High Middle Ages Margaret Cameron
2018-07-06 Philosophy of Mind in the Early and High Middle Ages provides an
outstanding overview to a tumultuous 900-year period of discovery, innovation,
and intellectual controversy that began with the Roman senator Boethius
(c480-524) and concluded with the Franciscan theologian and philosopher John
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Duns Scotus (c1266-1308). Relatively neglected in philosophy of mind, this
volume highlights the importance of philosophers such as Abelard, Duns Scotus,
and the Persian philosopher and polymath Avicenna to the history of philosophy
of mind. Following an introduction by Margaret Cameron, twelve specially
commissioned chapters by an international team of contributors discuss key
topics, thinkers and debates, including: mental perception; Avicenna and the
intellectual abstraction of intelligibles; Duns Scotus; soul, will, and choice
in Islamic and Jewish contexts; perceptual experience; the systematization of
the passions; the complexity of the soul and the problem of unity; the
phenomenology of immortality; morality; and the self. Essential reading for
students and researchers in philosophy of mind, medieval philosophy, and the
history of philosophy, Philosophy of Mind in the Early and High Middle Ages is
also a valuable resource for those in related disciplines such as Religion.
Later Medieval Philosophy John Marenbon 2002-01-22 First published in 1991.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Medieval Philosophy: A Very Short Introduction John Marenbon 2016-01-28 For
many of us, the term 'medieval philosophy' conjures up the figure of Thomas
Aquinas, and is closely intertwined with religion. In this Very Short
Introduction John Marenbon shows how medieval philosophy had a far broader
reach than the thirteenth and fourteenth-century universities of Christian
Europe, and is instead one of the most exciting and diversified periods in the
history of thought. Introducing the coexisting strands of Christian, Muslim,
and Jewish philosophy, Marenbon shows how these traditions all go back to the
Platonic schools of late antiquity and explains the complex ways in which they
are interlinked. Providing an overview of some of the main thinkers, such as
Boethius, Abelard, al-Fârâbî, Avicenna, Maimonides, and Gersonides, and the
topics, institutions and literary forms of medieval philosophy, he discusses in
detail some of the key issues in medieval thought: universals; mind, body and
mortality; foreknowledge and freedom; society and the best life. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Oxford Handbook of Medieval Philosophy John Marenbon 2015-04-01 This
Handbook is intended to show the links between the philosophy written in the
Middle Ages and that being done today. Essays by over twenty medieval
specialists, who are also familiar with contemporary discussions, explore areas
in logic and philosophy of language, metaphysics, epistemology, moral
psychology ethics, aesthetics, political philosophy and philosophy of religion.
Each topic has been chosen because it is of present philosophical interest, but
a more or less similar set of questions was also discussed in the Middle Ages.
No party-line has been set about the extent of the similarity. Some writers
(e.g. Panaccio on Universals; Cesalli on States of Affairs) argue that there
are the closest continuities. Others (e.g. Thom on Logical Form; Pink on
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Freedom of the Will) stress the differences. All, however, share the aim of
providing new analyses of medieval texts and of writing in a manner that is
clear and comprehensible to philosophers who are not medieval specialists. The
Handbook begins with eleven chapters looking at the history of medieval
philosophy period by period, and region by region. They constitute the fullest,
most wide-ranging and up-to-date chronological survey of medieval philosophy
available. All four traditions - Greek, Latin, Islamic and Jewish (in Arabic,
and in Hebrew) - are considered, and the Latin tradition is traced from late
antiquity through to the seventeenth century and beyond.
The Cambridge Translations of Medieval Philosophical Texts: Volume 3, Mind and
Knowledge Robert Pasnau 2002-03-25 The third volume of The Cambridge
Translations of Medieval Philosophical Texts will allow scholars and students
access in English, to major texts that form the debate over mind and knowledge
at the center of medieval philosophy. Beginning with thirteenth-century
attempts to classify the soul's powers and to explain the mind's place within
the soul, the volume proceeds systematically to consider the scope of human
knowledge and the role of divine illumination, intentionality and mental
representation, and attempts to identify the object of human knowledge in terms
of concepts and propositions. The authors included are Henry of Ghent, Peter
John Olivi, William Alnwick, Peter Aureol, William Ockham, William Crathorn,
Robert Holcot, Adam Wodeham as well as two anonymous Parisian masters of arts.
This volume will be an important resource for scholars and students of medieval
philosophy, history, theology and literature.
The Cambridge Translations of Medieval Philosophical Texts: Volume 2, Ethics
and Political Philosophy Arthur Stephen McGrade 2000-10-30 The eagerly-awaited
second volume of The Cambridge Translations of Medieval Philosophical Texts
will allow scholars and students access for the first time in English to major
texts in ethics and political thought from one of the most fruitful periods of
speculation and analysis in the history of western thought. Beginning with
Albert the Great, who introduced the Latin west to the challenging moral
philosophy and natural science of Aristotle, and concluding with the first
substantial presentation in English of the revolutionary ideas on property and
political power of John Wyclif, the seventeen texts in this anthology offer
late medieval treatments of fundamental issues in human conduct that are both
conceptually subtle and of direct practical import. Special features of this
volume include copious editorial introductions, an analytical index, and
suggestions for further reading. This is an important resource for scholars and
students of medieval philosophy, history, political science, theology and
literature.
The Cambridge History of Seventeenth-century Philosophy Daniel Garber 1998
Annotation. The Cambridge History of Seventeenth-Century Philosophy offers a
uniquely comprehensive and authoritative overview of early-modern philosophy
written by an international team of specialists. As with previous Cambridge
Histories of Philosophy the subject is treated by topic and theme, and since
history does not come packaged in neat bundles, the subject is also treated
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with great temporal flexibility, incorporating frequent reference to medieval
and Renaissance ideas. The basic structure of the volumes corresponds to the
way an educated seventeenth-century European might have organised the domain of
philosophy. Thus, the history of science, religious doctrine, and politics
feature very prominently.
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